
 
McEndollar’s Memo 

02/10/12 

                                        
The students participating in the Valentine Challenge need to have their 
boxes/containers here by the morning of Tuesday, February 14th.  Judging will take 
place in the morning before lunch.  Students will need to have their Valentines here 

to pass out by the party at 2:00. 
  

Mid-term reports will be sent home on Wednesday, February 15th.  Please sign and 
return these by Friday, February 17th. 
 

The Book It reading goal for February will be 5 points. The reward will be Team 
Shirt/Jersey/Hat Day. Please continue to encourage your child to read! 

WAX MUSEUM NEWS: 

The students have chosen their person of study. Now they need to be reading the 
biographies/autobiographies. Included in the packet was a biography organizer. It 

would be helpful to fill this out as the book is being read. Some information may 
not be found in the book your child has, and it may be necessary to search the 
internet for more information. If you do not have a computer at home, there will be 

some time at school for students to search. The Creve Coeur Public Library also has 
computers available for use.  The deadline for reading the book is February 21st. 

The biography organizer is due February 28th. 
 

 
For the week of February 13-17: 
 
Monday: No tests 
 
Tuesday: Spelling pretest, unit 22 

              
Wednesday: No tests 
 
Thursday: No tests 
  
Friday: Spelling test, unit 22 

            Reading test, “A Very Important Day” 
            Language pretest, unit 4 
 
 

 



Mrs. McEndollar 

698-3605 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 


